IN FAVOR: HB 1298

Dear House Members of the Human Services Committee,

[ urge you to support HB 1298.

Males are males. Females are females. Gender specific sports are to even the playing field,
which is why they were established in the first place.

I believe gender misidentity is a mental issue.

Also, separate, gender-specific locker rooms are for the safety of our children. I urge you to help
us protect our kids.

Thank you very much for your time and consideration.

Tara Dukart
Hazen, ND



